From: Kourtney Romine

To: Elaine Maneck
Subject: FW: pictures for Judge Merritt Dublin
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 8:17:30 AM

From: Amidy Fuson <AFuson@idl.idaho.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 07:46 AM

To: Mike Ahmer <mahmer@idl.idaho.gov>; Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: FW: pictures for Judge Merritt Dublin

Looks like some more, please add these as well to the StanCraft PH-2024-Nav-22-002

From: Frank Jessick <frank.jessick@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 2:14 PM
To: Amidy Fuson <AFuson@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: pictures for Judge Merritt Dublin

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments
BEFORE you click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency
service desk with any concerns.

Amidy, here are some more photos for the judge. They show the tremendous weed
problem we had this summer, and one from July 23 shows how tight the spaces are
between the Stancraft dock and Ron Jessick's dock.

If adequate water circulation is not allowed and their construction blocks the current
down the river, our beach will become full of sediment and weeds and turn into a
swamp.

Frank Jessick
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